
22 February 2022 

 
Dear Multicultural Families, 

Along with our Multicultural team we wish to formally invite you to the GSSC Multicultural 
Family Welcome Night on Wednesday 2nd March 2022. 

The purpose of this event is to welcome the families of our Multicultural students to our 
new school building as well as tour the new school, attend the 2022 Information Session 
and to learn how you can get involved at GSSC. 

This event will be taking place from 05:30 pm – 07:00 pm. 

If you could kindly meet at the front entrance of the school on Hawdon Street at 05.20 pm 
and our Multicultural team will meet you and guide you from there. All guests will be 
required to check in using the QR code on arrival and present double vaccination status. It is 
recommended that masks are worn indoors.

We strongly encourage you to allow 15 minutes to park and walk to site. 

Guests will then be invited to enjoy Halal BBQ and tour the school. 

Please confirm if you will be attending, to assist us with catering, by signing the invitation 
sheet and send it back with the students by start of business hours on Friday 25th February.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact GSSC Front office on: (03) 
5891 2000 or talk to one of our multicultural team: https://www.gssc.vic.edu.au/student-
wellbeing-and-support/multicultural-liaison-officers 

Regards, 

Barbara O’Brien  
Executive Principal 
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